Airport Commission October 12, 2016 9:00 a.m.

The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Welter presiding. Members present were: Harlan, Henningsen, Smith, and Trewet. Absent: None. Also present was City Council Member Hartkopf.

Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of the September 14, 2016 meeting as presented. Passed.

Smith moved, Harlan seconded, to approve the bills totaling \$44.95. Passed.

Airport Manager Barry Reid shared bids for new heating and air conditioning to replace the current system.

The Commission agreed to table this discussion until next month after Reid gets another bid.

Reid reported that trees needed to be removed along the runway. He shared bids to have those removed in case the Street Department doesn't have time to do so.

Tim Teig of Snyder & Associates gave an update on the Apron Project.

The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, November 9, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. at the Airport.

Smith moved, Henningsen seconded, to adjourn at 9:30 a.m. Passed.

Bill Welter Chairman

Attest: Deirdre Derby Secretary